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Application for admission 2021 
 

Dear parents 
 
As we are trying to protect our staff and our children we encourage people to 
manage the process electronically. 
 

Procedure for application for admission 

 

1. Download and complete the form. 

2. Send the form, the latest report & the birth certificate to 
reception@kingfisherschool.co.za    

3. Please note that applications without reports and birth certificates will not be 
processed or followed up from our side. 

4. Our applications open on the 1st of August, but school will be closed between 1 
August and 18 August 2020.  Our administration staff are still working, so you 
can still submit your application via email. 

5. You will receive an acknowledgement for the documents received. 

6. You will be contacted for a testing date. 

7. When you have received the testing date, we request that you pay the R250 
into the school’s bank account, with your child’s name and surname as a 
reference.   

8. Please send the proof of payment to reception@kingfisherschool.co.za 

9. Please note that Kingfisher Private School has limited space available, and 
some classes may have a waiting list.   

10. We cannot guarantee your child will be admitted after a test has been written, 
and no refunds will be made for tests already written.   

11. Banking details are as follows: 

Kingfisher Private School.  FNB Cheque account.    

Acc nr 620 13009 445   Branch 270 452 

Use your account nr as a reference or child’s surname & grade nr.  
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